
Stogner, Michael 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject 

J. Scott Hall[SMTP:shall@mstLAW.com] 
Monday, June 18, 2001 2:24 PM 
'Stogner, Michael'; 'William F. Carr'; J. Scott Hall 
RE: 12588-441 

Mike: The references to LG&E Energy Corporation in the caption and decretal 
paragraph 1 of draft order should come out. That firm is a separate utility 
entity that continues to exist, but which never had an interest in the unit 
ownership or operations. Otherwise, the draft looks good. 
Thanks. 

Original Message 
From: Stogner, Michael [mailto:MSTOGNER@state.nm.usl 
Sent: Monday, June 11, 2001 2:30 PM 
To: 'William F. Carr'; 'J. Scott Hall' 
Subject: 12588-441 

This is the draft order that I submitted this morning for Division 
circulation and review. Should there be in changes to your wording I will 
submit any amended order for your review and comments. Thank you both for 
the assistance and cooperation in this matter. 
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